
Hancock Lake Association Summer Picnic 

Saturday July 20th, 2019 at 10:00 am 

Alpine Resort on Oneida Lake 

 

The annual summer picnic was held at the Alpine Resort and was attended by 36 member and 10 guests 
for a total of 46 people.  Milt Kemp cooked Hewitt's brats, hamburgers and hot dogs.  There were dishes 
that were brought to pass which were a great addition to the meal again this year.  Once again we had  
great door prizes.  We would also like to thank everyone who participated in the silent auction and 
50/50 raffle.     

Special thanks go to the following businesses: 

• Northwood’s Store (James, Janet & LaMonte Henry) on the corner of Hwy 51 & Hwy K: Two $20 
gift certificates 

• Woodpecker  bar (Mike Hastreiter) on Hwy K west of Rhinelander:  Two $10 gift certificates 

• Milt and Julie Kemp (members): Hancock Lake Cribbage Board & Wine Cooler 

• Birchfield Nursery on Hwy 8 west of Rhinelander: Two bushes 

• Tomahawk Warehouse Liquor (Steve & Mary) on 4th Street in Tomahawk: Gift basket 

• Billy Bob's Sports Bar and Grill (Kevin & Carrie) on Hwy L, Lake Nokomis area: $25 gift certificate 

• Scott Soukup Masonry: $50.00 donation to our Lake Association 

We should do our best to help support these businesses.  Please stop in to show our support, 
mention our gratitude and let them know that you are part of  the Hancock Lake Association! 

 

Congratulation goes to Sherry Fechter the winner of the grand prize (Kayak).  

 

                       

 



We received 30 votes for the board officers and the newly elected officers are as follows: 

• Secretary:   Sherry Fechter 

• Treasurer: Joann Beltz 

• Director:  Bruce Mezei 

• Director:  Bruce Pontel 

 

We are currently looking for volunteers for the following: 

• Collect door prizes for our annual summer picnic 

• To help assist with the setup and the day of the duck race 

 

Sherry S. Fechter 

Secretary - Neighborhood Watch Contact 

920-979-8825 

If you would like to purchase Duck Race ticket/s that the Hancock Lake and Oneida Lake Associations are 
selling for $5 per Duck please contact me at the above number or hancocklake@yahoo.com 

 

 
 
 


